## Garibaldi Grade School

604 Cypress Ave • PO Box 317 • Garibaldi, OR 97118 (503)-322-0311 • Fax (503)-322-2193 • www.nknsd.org



December 7, 2020

Dick Crossley 6850 Baseline Rd. Bay City, OR 97107

Dear Dick,

Thank you so much for your donation to Garibaldi Grade School. The gift cards from the Tillamook Farmers' Co-Op was a wonderful surprise to us! We were excited to hear from Sue that you wanted to support our school and plan to use the money towards increasing our emergency preparedness supplies. The Tillamook Farmers' Co-Op is the perfect place to purchase some supplies we have yet to be able to purchase. Your generosity to our school is greatly appreciated and will be of great aid.

We really appreciate your commitment to Garibaldi Grade School! Your generosity is treasured by the students and staff here at GGS.

Sincerely,

Janmarie Nugent

Janmaire Might

Principal